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Net pens are never acceptable in Puget Sound waters as they concentrate droppings into a small
area of the water and therefore pollution is concentrated . Steelhead are protected and in very short
supply and should never be sold because people will be lead to thinking they are now plentiful and
could be buying poached wild fish.



